
 

UPDATE | SAVE THE DATE | 18 September 2020 | 12h00 – 16h00 CET 

Dear all, 

Unfortunately, seeing the continued difficulties involving 

international travel due to the Coronavirus crisis, the planned Joint 

International Conference on 18 September 2020 by the Bund der 

Versicherten (BdV) and BETTER FINANCE will no longer 

physically take place in Hamburg, but will be held online instead.  

“European Pension Savers under Financial Repression: is PEPP 

a solution?” 

Stakeholders from Civil Society and the Financial Industry will discuss the potential benefits and 

pitfalls of a Pan-European Personal Pension (PEPP) product, focussing on the Level 2 PEPP Regulation 

to be finalised by EIOPA in August this year, including: 

- guarantees / risk mitigation techniques  

- the cost cap for the Basic PEPP 

- cost disclosure and other information requirements in the KID/PBS 

Confirmed speakers include EIOPA Chairman Gabriel Bernardino, BdV spokesperson and BETTER 

FINANCE President Axel Kleinlein, BETTER FINANCE Manging Director Guillaume Prache.  

Christian Gülich, EU Policy Officer at BdV and member of the EIOPA Stakeholder Groups, will 

moderate a panel of financial industry and consumers representatives as well as independent 

experts mainly drawn from EIOPA's Stakeholder Groups.  

BETTER FINANCE and BdV hereby kindly invite you to save the date in your calendars. An 

invitation to register for the online conference will be sent out soon.  

Sincerely,  

The BdV & BETTER FINANCE Teams 


